
Election of Striking Committee Procedure 
 

1) The Striking Committee report making recommendations 
for appointments to Committees/Boards will be considered 
by County Council at the meeting scheduled for 
Wednesday, December 19, 2018.  It will, therefore, be 
necessary for the Striking Committee to meet on December 
13th or 14th to make recommendations for 
Committee/Board appointments. 

 
2) For clarification, please be aware that the Deputy Warden is 

not automatically a member of the Striking Committee.  For 
the Deputy Warden to be on the Striking Committee, 
he/she should be nominated from the floor. 

 
 3) The floor will be opened for nominations for the position of 

Striking Committee member.   
 
 4) Nominations need not be seconded. 
 
 5) Those nominated will be asked if they wish to stand or 

decline. 
 

6) An alphabetical list of those accepting the nominations will 
be projected on the screen at the front of the hall. 

 
 7) Provided that a minimum of four names remain on the 

nomination list, the Warden will ask for a motion to close 
nominations. 

 
 8) If more than four nominees choose to stand for election to 

the Striking Committee, scrutineers will be appointed, a 
ballot with room for four names will be distributed to each 
member of Council and an election will determine the four 
members who, in addition to the Warden, will constitute the 
Striking Committee. 

 
 9) Should there be an equality of votes for the final position, 

the names of the candidates will be placed on equal sized 
pieces of paper in a box.  Sufficient names will be 
withdrawn to constitute the committee. 

 
 10) Any ballot with more or less than four choices indicated will 

be considered a spoiled ballot. 


	Election of Striking Committee Procedure

